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By 30 April 2022, Queenslanders will have been living under ‘state of emergency’ conditions
for more than two years, we can virtually predict the next lockdown due to the expiry of the
Emergency Response Measures… cases amazingly pop back up, and within days we’re in
lockdown yet again, with the date to be extended yet again!
Why is the media not reporting on this?!! Why are we hearing this via the grapevine and not
from you, our so called government?...
From the time Queenslanders were first told we needed a ‘short, sharp lockdown’ to ‘flatten
the curve’, the Government has released no ‘exit strategy’ or ‘roadmap’ for a way out of
the current ‘emergency’ conditions – an ‘emergency’ which many agree, is starting to look
ominously permanent.
Queenslanders ARE still paying attention, and believe in democratic principles like the need
for public debate, transparency and accountable government.
I do not accept this!
I am not ok with an another extension. Put an end to this madness. NO MORE LOCKDOWNS!
Refer to Singapore for guidance.
Singapore has stated Covid-19 will be treated like “the flu”.
       .
Quarantine will be dumped for travellers and close contact of cases will not have to isolate.
       .
Full story: https://newscomau.org/ControversialPlan
Yours truly

Rhonda Muller
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